
Good afternoon Lyncourt School Community this is Mr Austin with an important update on our 

Orange zone designation. 

 

This message only pertains to those families whose child or children attend Lyncourt School in 

our in-person/hybrid learning model. This does not pertain to our remote learners. 

On Monday, November 23rd, Governor Cuomo announced that Lyncourt UFSD is now included 

in the new coronavirus orange zone. The new orange zone includes most of the city of Syracuse, 

plus portions of DeWitt and Lyncourt.  

As per orange zone guidance Lyncourt School was closed for in-person instruction from 

November 25th -November 29th. A deep cleaning and sanitization is being done as usual for the 

entire building during the closure.  

On Monday, November 30th  ALL Lyncourt staff and in-person/hybrid students UPK-grade 4 as 

well as 5th-8th grade day 2 students will be tested. You may attend the testing with your child if 

you so choose.  

5th-8th grade Day 1 students will be tested on Tuesday, December 1st. 

After our initial test, we will continue testing 25% of our staff/students in school weekly as per 

the orange zone regulations.  

WE need your help for a smooth testing day. Please sign your child up for a test and send them 

to school at their normal arrival time.  Mrs. Davis will email the registration  link home and it 

will also be on our website as soon as we receive it from the County. ALL students will enter the 

building through the back door of the large gym at their regularly scheduled start time in the 

morning.  

AGAIN, all students need to be signed up for a test. Do not worry about what time slot the site 

provides you as this just secures a test for you with the county.   

If you would like to opt out of the required testing, you will automatically become a remote 

learner and will begin remote instruction. This is under the order of the Governor. Please let Mrs. 

Davis know if this is your prerogative. 

I would like to thank onondaga county for getting us the first available test date so our students 

can continue with our in-person/hybrid instruction model. 

Please visit our website for more information and be on the lookout for the registration link from 

Mrs. Davis. Be safe and enjoy this time with your loved ones.  

Have a happy thanksgiving. 

Hello Families, 

Here is the link to the COVID-19 Testing click here for link  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8JqUsVWLekhhp8DH-mqFLw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhoEKWP0RAaHR0cHM6Ly9jb3ZpZDE5Lm9uZ292Lm5ldC9hcHBvaW50bWVudHMvc2Nob29sLXJlZ2lzdHJhdGlvbi1mb3JtL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEcWD79fGEDI5FIUYmN1c2lja0B0d2NueS5yci5jb21YBAAAAAE~


Please make sure if your child is an In-Person Learner on Monday November 30th, which is a 

Day 2 for our hybrid learners, that you choose Monday.  There also is an option to choose 

Tuesday for our Day 1 In-Person & Hybrid Learners.  

 


